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SUNDAY- Blood Drive at OSL 8
a.m.-12:30 p.m. Join us for worship
at 9:30 while you’re here!
MONDAY- PTL Meeting; this
includes all of us! Additional
information BELOW!
SEE YOU THERE AT 6:30
WEDNESDAY-CHAPEL 9:45 
Please join us!
FRIDAY- BLUE JEAN FRIDAY! See the
school newsletter for specific
details on dress code.
House Sorting at 10:00 a.m.
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Class This Week: Event Reminders:

Memory:
3rd & 4th

Commandments with
meanings 

Titus 1:9
(p. 13 in LBH-available
through the OSL App)

Memory: LBH p. 13
Religion: Fall Into
Sin, Satan & the First Promise
English: Punctuation &
Capitalization; begin
Nouns & Verbs
Math: Lesson 2-Fractions as
part of a whole &
Perimeter
Latin: Review of Verb
Conjugation from Latin 1;
Begin 3rd Declension Nouns
Literature: The Magician’
Nephew Ch. 2&3
 History: The Mexican War of
Independence &
The War of 1812 
Geography: North America
Science: Ch. 1&2-Parts of a
Bird 
(Please return baggie with
a feather by Thursday)
 ALL PLANS SUBJECT TO CHANGE
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Cross Country 
practice 6:15-7:15 AM 
M, W, F 
Sat. meet @ John Cooper

Volleyball 
practice 3:30-4:45 
M, T, Th 
Soccer 

practice 3:30-5:00 
M, T, Th
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Quizzes This Week: Sports

Coming
Soon:

Wed., Sept. 4-PICTURE
DAY! See the school

Newsletter for ordering
info!

TUES.- 
Science Ch. 1 +
First 2 Birds 
Math L. 1

THURS.- 
English Ch. 1 

FRI.-
Memory
Recitations
The Magician’s
Nephew Ch. 1-3 

If you plan to study for these
quizzes, all the material can be

found in your scholar’s
worksheets or workbooks!
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Open Meeting on
MONDAY, AUG. 26 @ 6:30
All are welcome as the P in
PTL! PTL needs your input &
VOTE on many important
matters influencing our
beloved OSL!
CHILD CARE IS AVAILABLE!
Use the link in the school
newsletter to register your
children.

MISS STRAUBE’S WEEKLY
NEWSLETTER

Other Announcements PTL Notes

CALLING ALL SCHOOL
FATHERS/FATHER FIGURES!
Come be an active part of
our school community and
join WATCHDOG DADS! See
the school newsletter for

information on how to join
this important and enjoyable

community!

FEATHERS NEEDED WHY?? 
This year we want to give our 5th
graders some hands-on time in
the Science Lab. Our first activity
will be using a microscope to look
at the intricacies God placed in
the structure of a feather. Please
use the baggie provided for the
feather, as large feathers will not
fit under the microscope. Please
feel free to use tweezers or any
other instrument to pick them up
and then seal the feathers in the
baggie. We will leave them
sealed until our lab day, which
looks like it will be after Labor Day.
CRAFT FEATHERS WILL NOT WORK
FOR THIS

Please bring your feathers in by
THURSDAY!
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With the arrival of our new
band director, Mr. James
DeMetropolis, came the
new opportunity to create
an OSL Orchestra. What’s it
all about? Check out the
School Newsletter for
answers to your questions!
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Uniforms: New in Music

Back to School Tab
Be sure to explore this VERY

VALUABLE resource for all things
OSL SCHOOL! It contains many

resources for a successful year for
you and your scholar all in ONE

PLACE!
CLICK ON THE LINK in the school

newsletter to go exploring!

What to do with the uniforms
that have been outgrown?
If they are still in GOOD condition,
why not donate them to the
Resale Shop here at OSL? Just ask
the office how to make that
donation.
Check out the Resale shop for
replacements or order new ones
from Flynn O’Hara (click on the
link in the School Newsletter for
locations and ordering
information).
Also, be sure to check out the
Hair, Skirt Length and Footwear
Policy when buying new shoes
and scheduling those back-to-
school hair appointments. There
are a few new details which have
been added/clarified.
Scholars don’t like to find out they
are out of dress code, so be sure
your scholar is appropriately
dressed and groomed.
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Be sure to check out the
cafeteria’s new salad bar and
remember to order lunch
each week for your scholar or
send one from home. BUT also
remember NO OUTSIDE
DELIVERY SERVICES are allowed
on our campus.
See the school newsletter for
more details about lunches,
pricing and missed lunches
due to absences.

MISS STRAUBE’S WEEKLY
NEWSLETTER

Drop off and Pick Up New Salad Bar

IS YOUR SCHOLAR’S MEDICAL
INFORMATION UP TO DATE IN

THE OFFICE?
Use the School Newsletter link to

be sure and if you still have
questions, contact

kgill@oslschool.org for help.
Also be sure you know the policy
about OTC medications. See the

School Newsletter for details about
this policy as well.

See the School Newsletter for
PROPER drop-off and pick-up
procedures.
REMEMBER-
-No scholar can be waiting at the
classroom door before 7:45;
-Parking and getting out of the
car is not permitted during Drop
off & Pick up times.
CAN’T BE HERE RIGHT AT DROP
OFF/PICK UP TIME?
No Worries-we’ve got you
covered! Morning Extended care
opens at 7:15 and will make sure
your scholar is in their classroom
on time!
Afternoon Extended care will
happily care for your scholar, all
the way until 6:00, if necessary!
See the School Newsletter for
information on how you can take
advantage of this wonderful
service.
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OSL is a proud supporter of the
Pro-Life Community and
supports the Blue Blossom
Pregnancy Center sponsored by
the Houston Coalition for Life in
many ways. SEPTEMBER 14 is an
important day because YOU can
be part of the OSL Life Team at
the Run/Walk for Life being held
at St. Theresa Catholic Church
from 8 am-11 am.
USE THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
LINK to register!
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Chapel Offerings OSL Community

I’m looking forward to
an amazing week with

your scholar! Please
don’t hesitate to reach

out with any questions!
In Christ’s Love,

Miss Straube

While not mandatory,
they are a wonderful way
to instill the character
trait of generosity. We
give back to God out of
blessings He has given to
us.
This year our Chapel
Offerings will be added
to the school’s Angel
Fund, which supports
families in within our
school community who
need assistance.
Thank you for
considering sending an
offering with your
scholar. You may send it
at any time and we will
be sure to take it to
Chapel on Wednesday.


